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  I'm opposed to the proposed House Bill (HJR 23) that could result in the the Oregon 

Legislature changing the State Constitution to steal our Kicker Funds (over-collected 

tax revenue and surplus revenue overpaid by taxpayers).   

  Reduce spending and stop adding taxes from Oregon citizens. 


